
From: Jon and Brenda Charpentier [mailto:jbsbchar@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2017 2:21 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Proposal 
 
Dear members of the SEC:  
 
Please deny the Northern Pass proposal and make a stand for a wise, well-planned policy for 
appropriate siting of all new energy infrastructure in New Hampshire.  
 
You are in a position to safeguard our state treasures -- our beautiful forested scenery. Be leaders 
who won't let careless corporate or economic interests destroy our state's natural beauty. Unlike 
other states where a lack of foresight has led to destruction of natural assets, New Hampshire still 
has so much to protect, and so much to lose.  
 
We can do better than the Northern Pass proposal. Thank you.  
 
Jon and Brenda Charpentier 
Sanbornton 
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